STATE OF CALIFORNIA ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER, Governor

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

Office of Governmental Affairs

770 L Street, Suite 1050
Sacramento, CA 95814
(916) 327-3277

August 24, 2009

The Honorable Christine Kehoe
Member, California State Senate
State Capitol, Room 5050
Sacramento, CA 95814

RE: SB 695 (Kehoe) — As Amended August 17, 2009 — CPUC Position: NEUTRAL
Status: Assembly Floor

Dear Senator Kehoe:

Thank you for amending SB 695 to address the California Public Utilities Commission’s (Commission) concerns
regarding the timing of its implementation of dynamic pricing. Due to your amendments, the Commission has
changed its position from “oppose unless amended” to “neutral.”

If you have any questions or wish to discuss this matter further, please do not hesitate to call me at
(916) 327-8441.

PAMELA C. LOOMIS
Director
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